From: Gallimore, Jacqueline [mailto:Jacqueline.Gallimore@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 18 April 2013 12:41

To: 'Daniel Hurring'

Cc: Bennett, David; Dibble, Charlie; Jones, Maggie; Grant, Lisa

Subject: RE: Letter of Confirmation [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED/UNCLASSIFIED]

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED/UNCLASSIFIED

Dan

Many thanks for your reply | can confirm that Wiltshire Police has withdrawn its representation in
respect of the Premises Licence application for Sunrise Festival 2013 Thoulstone Park, Thoulstone,
Wiltshire to be heard by the Licensing Committee on the 22" of April 2013,

In respect of Police attendance at the hearing, | can confirm that there will be attendance by Police
as observers. You will already be aware that this application has created a significant interest within
the Community and the purpose of the Police attendance will be hear the concerns of the
community and to meet their expectation that the Police have are fully engaged around this process.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.
Jacqui Gallimore
Licensing Officer

Wiltshire Police

Direct dial - 01225 794628



